
Distribution: 

OGC Files 
Gmtwn 
Reg Cen Files 
PDR/LPDR 

October 1, 1973 Shapar 
Engelhardt 
Gallo 
RenfrowD 
Formal Files 
Chron 

Mr. Robert J. Vollen 
BPI 
109 North Dearborn Street 
Chicago, Illinois 60602 

Re: Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant 
Docket No. 50-305 

Dear Mr. Vollen: 

To complete informal discovery in the above-captioned proceed
ing, we are now enclosing all 1973 inspection reports from the 
Division of Regulatory Operations for the above facility as we 
agreed with Mr. Comey and in our letter to you of September 25, 
1973. The enclosed documents are numbered consecutively KRI-1 
to 156, and include inspection reports 73-01 to 73-11, 73-13, 
14 and 73-16.  

Two inspection reports have not yet been released because of 
the customary twenty day delay for proprietary review by the 
applicant. These are numbers 72-12 and 72-15. We shall send.  
these and any later inspection reports to you as they become 
available.  

A few additional documents from Regulatory Operations remain 
to be provided, and we expect to have these to you during the 
week of October 8. That will complete informal discovery and 
should, with documents given you earlier, provide you with all 
documents in the possession of the Regulatory Staff relating 
to the Kewaunee proceeding.  

Sincerely, 

Perry B. Seiffert 
Counsel for AEC Regulatory Staff 

cc: (w/encl) 
Bruce Churchill, Esq.  
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